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January 11, 1993

Ms. Judith B. Corwin
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Div_sion of Cc.treets and Property Management
Mail Stop P-1020
Washington, D.C. 20555 v

Dear Judith:

Subject: Proposal No. RS-IRM-92-344

This letter is in response to your correspondence of December
31, 1992, in which you announced Government
Telecommunications, Inc. as being the successful offeror in
Region V for Solicitation No. RS-IRM-92-344. I contacted Ms.
Michelle DeBose on January 8, 1993 in order to request
additional information concerning this award. At that time
Ms. DeBose requested that I forward a written request for any
additional information regarding the solicitation.

The questions we have regarding this solicitation are as
_

follows:
,

1. What were the architecture, configuration and components
offered by Government Telecommunications, Inc..

2. How much of the winning bid of $269,359 can be
attributed to hardware costs versus the amount that can
be attributed to network costs.

|

Please forward your response to these questions to: I

Lance W. Glogovac |

Pacific Bell ,

370 Third Street, Rm. 604 'i

San Francisco, CA. 94107-1279 '

The response may also be faxed to me on (415) 543-2429.
Please contact me on (415) 545-0860 concerning this or any
other matter.

Sincerely, ;<

gk I.

nce W. Glogo c
~

Account Executive-Industry Consultant '
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